BOARD OF FIRE & POLICE COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING
CONVENED MARCH 23, 2021

A Special Meeting of the Board of Fire & Police Commissioners was called to order at 5:00 p.m. in the
Council Chambers at Edwardsville City Hall with Chairman, John W. McCracken, presiding.

Commissioners Attending: John W. McCracken, John Cunningham, Mary Ann Harris, Roger L. Huber and
Jean Hughes Also Attending: Police Chief, Jay Keeven,

Public Comment:

Approval of Prior Minutes:

Communications:

Administrative:

At 5:05 p.m., Commissioner Hughes moved to adjourn the Special Meeting and re-convene in Closed
Session in order to separately interview six (6) applicants scheduled to appear for Oral Interview for
Lateral Entry to the position of Probationary Patrol Officer. Commissioner Harris seconded the Motion,

which passed unanimously.

Police Department:

Adjournment:

Upon concluding Oral Interviews of Applicants scheduled to appear on March 23, Commissioner Hughes
made a Motion to “suspend” the Closed Meeting at 8:30 p.m. until the Board re-convenes on March 24,
to interview the remaining list of Applicants. Commissioner Harris seconded the Motion, which carried
unanimously.
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John W. McCracken, Chairman

Roger L. Huberl Secretary
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